M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 MR. MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT
		DR. MARIA BROWN, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           DR. JIM DETWILER, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT/CAO
MR. JASON RADFORD, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:	FEBRUARY 25, 2021

RE:                 MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT BETWEEN NORTHERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY AND BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attached is a memorandum of agreement between Northern Kentucky University and Boone County Schools. This is an agreement to provide graduate training to Boone County teachers in English as a Second Language (ESL).  The agreement begins August 2021 and continues for four consecutive semesters, ending December 2022.  Costs for teachers from Jones Middle School will not exceed $60,000 from the SIF-D Grant funds.  All other schools would be paid by General Funds not to exceed $60,000.  
  
I recommend the Board approve the memorandum of agreement as presented.



Dr. James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO
